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I recommend animal hair commonly used in fly fishing and fly tying, such as deer 

hair, elk hair, squirrel hair, fox hair, rabbit hair, etc., be exempt from this bill. There 

would appear to be no environmental or criminal reason to prohibit the sale of fly 

tying animal hair. If this law is passed as is, it will have a negative economic effect on 

fly shops and fly tying supply businesses. And, those of us who tie our own flies for 

personal use will simply order these materials from other fly shops out of state.  I 

urge you to exempt these types of animal skins from this bill. Thank you 


